BALMORAL CASTLE

‘1,

To: The Children at Priory Junior School

The Queen wishes me to thank you for the letters which you have sent
on the occasion of Her Majesty's ninetieth birthday.

Although unable to reply to you personally, The Queen was interested
to hear your questions and Her Majesty greatly appreciates your kind words.

The Queen hopes you will understand that, because of the enormous
number of letters and messages she has received in the last few months, it has
not been possible to reply to you until now. I enclose a little information
which I hope you will enjoy and I am to thank you, once again, for your

thoughtfulness in writing as you did.

- Lady-in-Waiting
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